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All Saints Primary School  
Weekly Parent Email  

W/E 26th November 2021 
Dear All, 
 
Many thanks for the fabulous donations which we received today for the Christmas Hamper Raffle; the hampers will 
be bristling with goods! Please do try to sell the raffle tickets which came out earlier in the week. The money raised 
all goes back to the children. Without fundraising events like this we would not be able to afford the swimming pool, 
the forest school extension and many other resources and experiences which enrich the lives of your children here 
at All Saints. 
  
Your children may mention that they have a few assessments coming up in the next week or so. This is part of our 
thorough tracking of every pupil’s progress and attainment and is important to ensure we are doing the best for your 
child(ren). Please rest assured that these are all carried out in a calm and relaxing environment: all we ask is that 
children try their best!    
 
You will be aware that, in recent weeks, we have had a three confirmed cases of Covid-19. We continue to monitor 
things closely and I will keep you informed of any further cases. Our thoughts, love and best wishes go to those who 
have been unlucky enough to test positive: it could happen to anyone! 
   
At this moment in time, we are still planning to press ahead with our Nativity, the Carol Service and the choir led 
community singing which are due to take place. However, we may need to relook at the number of visitors we allow 
into school / church. Please watch this space and keep all your fingers crossed. However, we have taken the decision 
to cancel Christingle which was due to take place on 2nd December.  

 
PLEASE HELP US REDUCE THE RISKS BY WEARING A MASK OR VISOR WHEN ON SCHOOL GROUNDS 

If you develop one of these symptoms they should stay away from school and book a PCR test online or by calling 
119: 

• A new, continuous cough, and/or 

• A temperature, and/or 

• A loss of, or change to, sense of test and/or smell.  
 
 
 
Keep safe and have a great weekend, 
 
Nigel Roberts 
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